
July 22, 2014  

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
Attention: Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2014-0158 

Consultation on the Effectiveness of Part II of the Energy Consumer 
Protection Act, 2010 

  
On July 21, 2014, the Board released a letter regarding the above-noted consultation.  
EnWin is an interested party and intends to participate in this review.   
 
EnWin’s contact for this proceeding will be the undersigned. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
ENWIN Utilities Ltd. 

 
Per: Andrew J. Sasso 
 Director, Regulatory Affairs & Corporate Secretary 
  
 P.O. Box 1625 
 787 Ouellette Avenue 
 Windsor, ON   N9A 5T7 
 T: 519-255-2735 
 F: 519-973-7812 
 E: regulatory@enwin.com 

 
 


